Friends of Brebner/Bremner Spring Luncheon 2013

Once again it's time to invite all the stalwart Brebner/Bremner (and all other spelling variations)
genealogy enthusiasts and friends to what is now the Third Annual Spring Luncheon!

Date: Saturday, 11™ May 2013, 1200 (Noon)

Place: Gordon Arms, Huntly, Aberdeenshire

Since our luncheons began a mere two years ago in 2011, we
have (very) slowly increased our numbers, from a hard core of
three in 2011...

Left to right: lan Bremner, Roy Bremner, John Brebner

...to almost doubling to five in 2012!

Left to right: Jim Alexander, lan Bremner,
John Brebner, Marina Alexander, Allan
Bremner.

I'm sure that this year we can once again
double our attendance at this very informal
and enjoyable gathering! We chat very
enthusiastically about genealogy and
Scottish life while imbibing the fine selection

of beers, wines and whiskys, and, of course,

lunch, at the Gordon Arms in Huntly, Aberdeenshire.

If you find yourself in that part of Aberdeenshire at noon on Saturday, May 11", 2013, we would be
delighted to meet you at this friendly genealogy gathering. Don't wait for another a personal invitation!

Please inform me if you'd like to join our lunch... proper warning needs to made to the Landlord of The
Gordon Arms when any of the Brebner/Bremner descendants arrive in his hostelry... lambs, spritely
goats and young maidens will very probably need to be hidden safely away !

John Brebner, April 2013 john.brebner@brebner.com






